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RECORD OF CONVERSATION 

 
Michael J. Hodges 
Air Safety Investigator 
Central Regional Office 
Office of Aviation Safety  
National Transportation Safety Board  
 
Date: 01/07/2020 
Person Contacted: Peter Kline (General Manager – Teton Aviation 
Center) 
NTSB Case Number: CEN18FA217 
 
Narrative: 

 
The following is a synopsis of the information provided by Peter Kline in an email message 
regarding CEN18FA217.  
 
• Tipping is not a requirement or part of our fee structure for our scenic flights.  
• Like any service industry, tips are at the sole discretion of the customer and are sporadic.  
• With that said, Teton Aviation Center does not keep a record of individual tips given to 

scenic pilots.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


